
I am against any further expansion of vote counting. Extending the time allowing votes to be received and counted, only leads to 
more possibilities of voter fraud and tampering. We have enough current technology to count and record votes under the current 
time limits. I ask you to reject this  attempt to allow late votes that will possibly lead  to vote manipulation and fraud. I ask you to vote 
NO and not move this bill forward! 


